
I would like to submit that I am opposed to SB 210.  If it’s not broken, do not fix it!  The current 

method of mail in voting has worked very well.  I see absolutely no reason to change it.  I know of no 

current information that indicates any wide spread fraud.  This really feels like a solution looking for a 

problem.

Brett Johnston


